Mrs V Griffiths Head Teacher

'With God ALL Things are possible' Matthew 19:26

Monday 13th November 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian.

## **Online Safety Parents Workshop**

We're here to help you keep your child safe online!

Natterhub has joined forces with all primary schools to help all children and their families in the UK stay safe online. Offering useful tools, support and guidance to help parents and carers have frequent conversations with their children about their online lives.

## Our Free Online Safety Workshop for Parents and Carers

We would like to invite all parents, carers or family members to a free virtual online safety workshop on **Thursday 23<sup>rd</sup> November** at **7pm**. The content covered in the workshop is aimed at adults and can be viewed remotely from home.

The hour-long workshop will help parents, carers and other adults understand their child's online world, , build confidence to have those important conversations that keep children safe online and help you know where to go for help and advice.

Don't miss out on this great opportunity! Please joining the free webinar by clicking this link: <a href="https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8">https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8</a> 9mhZx8-ZE

Until then, if you need any support or guidance about keeping children safe online, here are a few things you could do:

- Visit NSPCC
- Contact the school office for free guides and advice
- Report any dangerous content using: https://www.ceop.police.uk/Safety-Centre/

Kind Regards,

Miss A Jones Computing Lead